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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

Spring 2012 has seen many chang-

es for the OAHA, but with the sup-

port and dedication of our mem-

bers, I am happy to report that 

plans for the 2012 show season are 

well under way, and with over 30 

stalls already booked for our first 

show, it looks as though a success-

ful show season is on the horizon. 

We said goodbye to five members 

of the Board of Directors this 

spring, and while their reasons for 

stepping down were varied, we 

wish to thank each of them for 

their contributions to the OAHA 

throughout their terms and wish 

them well in their future endeav-

ors.  I would also like to thank 

those who attended our special 

ƳŜƳōŜǊΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ƛƴ [ƻƴŘƻƴ ƛƴ 

March, especially those who 

stepped up to fill vacant positions 

on the Board of Directors and show 

committees. Your support and ded-

ication has been paramount in the 

continuation and progress of the 

OAHA and I look forward to work-

ing with you throughout the year. 

For those members who were not 

in attendance at the February 5th 

ƳŜƳōŜǊΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΣ ǿŜ Řƻ ƘŀǾŜ 

some changes in store for 2012. It 

was decided by the membership 

that the OAHA would not be seek-

ing show approval from the ApHCC 

for 2012, meaning that both the 

Middlesex Appaloosa Challenge 

and the Gold Rush Classic will only 

be offering ApHC classes. We will 

still offer open and youth all-breed 

classes, open to any horse or pony.  

Another change that came about 

at this meeting affects our year-

end awards policy. Effective for 

2012, members must show at all 

OAHA-sponsored shows in order to 

be eligible for year-end awards.  

Sponsored shows for 2012 include 

both the Middlesex Appaloosa 

Challenge and the Gold Rush    

Classic, although members can also 

accumulate  (ŎƻƴΩǘ ƻƴ ƴŜȄǘ ǇŀƎŜύ 
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όtǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜΦΦΦŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǇŀƎŜ мύ  

points towards year-end awards at the two co-pointed shows, the Kawartha Region Appaloosa Horse Club show in 

June,  and at the North American Appaloosa Championships in Ancaster in August.  

In closing I would urge everyone to think about our Appaloosa horse and our association and try to move 

forward in 2012. With a total of four Appaloosa shows scheduled in Ontario, ranging from the London area 

to the Kawarthas (and a few in between), we hope to see some new and familiar faces at each exciting 

venue. Bring your favourite Apppaloosa out and support all four shows this year, or, if you can't show then 

consider helping out at one either by sponsoring a class or offering a hand.  

Letôs show the world that our Appaloosa breed and our club are here for the future. 

 

 Happy Trails, 

 Vance Blackmore 

President τ Vance Blackmore 

1850 Coltsfoot Drive, R.R. #2 Newbury, ON   

(519) 693-4515 

veblackmore@hotmail.com 

Vice President τ Jennifer Lavallee 

686202 Old Highway 2, Woodstock, ON  

(519) 535-4481 

country_smiles@hotmail.com 

 

2nd Vice President τ Phil Verzin 

1276 Maple View Drive East, Innisfil, ON 

(705) 431-8214 

verzin@sympatico.ca 

Secretary τ Erin Blackmore 

1850 Coltsfoot Drive, R.R. #2 Newbury, ON 

(519) 994-6721 

erin_blackmore@hotmail.com 

Treasurer τ Sherry Clark 

33 Lawrence Rd, Burford, ON   

(519) 458-8685 

jsac722@hotmail.com 

Director τ Will Stratford 

2454 Nixon Rd, Simcoe, ON 

(519) 426-8823 

Stratford@kwic.com 

Director τ Irene Kydd 

14096 Largie Road, Dutton, ON   

(519) 762-5656 

liambowman@gmail.com 

 

Please contact a member of the Board if you 

are interested in sitting on a committee or            

volunteering your time at any of our functions 

throughout the upcoming year. 

2012 Board of Directors  
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Show season is coming!  

OAHA Sponsored Shows 

Middlesex Appaloosa Challenge & All Breed Show 

June 23 & 24, 2012 

Ilderton Fair Agriplex 

Judges: Mike Elliott, Harvey Stevens, Jim Muir 

This show will include an All-Breed Versatility Stake Class and no 

points fees for Youth and Non-Pro classes! Three ApHC-only  Stakes 

classes have also been added! 

 

July 14 & 15, 2012 

CƭŜǘŎƘŜǊΩǎ IƻǊǎŜ ²ƻǊƭŘΣ ²ŀǘŜǊŦƻǊŘ 

Judges: Rick Warne (double ApHC-pointed judge)  & Barb Hughes  

An All-Breed Versatility Class has been added for 2012! 

Once again, the Gold Rush Classic will feature a Saturday night potluck 

dinner! Contact Amy Johnson for more info: sweet-

ie_sonny@hotmail.com 
 

Kawartha Region Appaloosa 

Horse Club 

June 9 & 10, 2012 

Saddlewood Equestrian Centre, Bethany 

North American Appaloosa  

Championships 

August 17, 18 & 19, 2012 

Ancaster Fairgrounds 
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